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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

It is truly a tragedy to remove such beautiful trees. Please do not do this. The environment will
suffer and the charm of our Main Street will be diminished. As a resident of 20 years in the
city of Whittier I am appalled the council would even entertain such an idea. Was an
environmental impact report completed? What is the rationale? Have arborists been
consulted?  Please do not remove the trees. 
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